
Dear parents and carers, 

We have recently received a number of complaints from other parents and residents in 

regards to parking.  

Operation Park Safe aims to make streets outside schools safer for children, staff and 

parents. 

The police are asking parents, teachers and residents living near to schools to be their 

eyes and ears. 

For further information on this initiative and to report an incident, please click here. 

Many Thanks 

School Office 

Sent via 
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